From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 5:14 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2023-0195

-- Name --
Tapashree Guha

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Hello,

I have a simple request - with the rising delivery service charges our monthly cost will increase significantly pushing
us at the brink of us not being able to pay our bills. I would strongly urge the OEB to consider that before approving

this application please.

Tapashree



